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  FLY IN  SUNDAY APRIL 9th  
 The Fly In will be from 1100 am with Lunch and drinks available at the Terminal Building for all to enjoy. 
 Adelaide Tandem Skydiving will be attending  anyone interested in Skydiving please contact Allan Gray on the number below. 
 Adelaide Tandem Skydiving– 08 8261 4161 
 Also for catering purposes could you respond by email if you will be attending the Fly In so no one goes hungry 
 
CLARE RODEO 
Thankyou to Bernie Bradock for organizing the Roster for everyone working on the gates. 
A great effort by all and thankyou for  supporting this local community event. 
Once again the Rodeo have been very generous with a $3000 donation to the CVFG Inc. we are very grateful for their continued support. 
 
BUILDING BETTER REGIONS FUND APPLICATION 
Our application was submitted on the 28th February 2017 for the All weather Runway & lighting upgrade  for The Clare Valley Aerodrome.     
Total costing for this project is $943,256 

Thankyou : 
xTo Kelly-Anne Saffin CEO Regional Development Australia Yorke and Mid North for her invaluable assistance with writing the Application, 
with the Business Plan update, the10 year Budget plan for CVFG Inc, the Asset Management Maintenance Plan and organizing to have the  
financials for the last 2 years audited as necessary. 
xTo  Gary Sims, who wrote the Project Management Plan :Involving the total Project Budget, the Scope of Work Proposed , the Stakehold-
ers , the list of Roles and Responsibilities ,the Technical Requirements ,the Project Milestones and overall Risk Management also for  

    organizing the quotes for Construction, for Sealing of the Runway  and for Lighting and Line Marking . 
xTo Rex Waite and Dave Willson for updating the CVFG Business Plan.  
xTo The Clare & Gilbert Valley Council for their commitment of $100,000 and Clare Quarry for their in kind contribution of $54,720 if the 
application is successful .  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WINDSOCK 
Thankyou to Mike Chigwiidden and Paul Smith for the installation of the new Windsock at the Aerodrome.  
Thanks Mike for making your tractor available and Paul for technical support .. 
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clarevalleyflyinggroup@bigpond.com!
www.clarevalleyflyinggroup.com.au!
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THE ONLY TIME YOU HAVE TOO MUCH FUEL IS WHEN YOU’RE ON FIRE!


